
Dear Resident: 

The Village of Hewlett Bay Park has a resident phone notification system. This system 
will allow us to keep our residents informed in an emergency and storm updates. 

For the Village to be fully operational with this system, we are requesting that you fill 
out the below requested information and send back to Village Hall via mail or e-mail to 
hpbvi llagehall@optimum.net 

You can choose how you would like to be notified. This service offers notification thru 
landlines, cell phones and emails. Please note that text messaging will allow up to 180 
characters. 

Name 

Address 

Landline Numbers 

Cell Numbers 

Email Addresses 

The Village thanks you in advance for your participation in this program. 
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